Planning Dept., South Bloomsbury TRA
Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyll Street

London WC1H 8EQ

18th June, 2013.

Dear Sir/Madam,
Application No:  2013/2874/A
Cocoro

25 Coptic Street
London W1A INT

Dear Sir/Madam

We wish to object to this application for advertisement consent for,

Installation of Ix externally illuninaied projection sign, Ix externatly
ituminated fascie and Ix externally fthininated awning,

as we believe it contravenes policy guidelines for signs within a conservation
area which do not allow for illuminated signs outside a restaurant.

Please note that this hags already been enforced in similar cases, as recently with,
The New China restaurant on Bloomsbury Way and the signage to Ackroyd
estate agents on Bury Place.

Please can you acknowledge receipt of this letter. Thank you.

Yours faithfully,
Helen Mc Murray

Secretary, South Bloomsbury Tenants' and Residents’ Assoc.



